
 
 

PUNJAB PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION 

7-Edgerton Road, LDA Plaza, Near Aiwan -e- Iqbal, Lahore. 

 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

It is informed that on the request of the Administrative Department            

(Tourism Department) on 09-06-2023 the recruitment process for the post of                      

Sub Divisional Officer (BS-17) Advertisement No 02/2023, Serial No 29, Case 

No. 05-RH/2023 has been withheld as the Government of Punjab has suspended 

the notification of Gujrat Division.   

 

DATED: 12-06-2023 

----------END OF DOCUMENT---------- 


